
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Re: NYM/2020/0453/FL
Date: 27 August 2020 19:47:35

Dear Team

Please be advised that the Parish Council has No Objections to this planning application.

Regards

Victoria Pitts
Parish Clerk
Newholm cum Dunsley Parish Council
c/o Davison Farm, Egton, Whitby, YO21 1UA   

/

Internal Privacy Notice

General Privacy Notice

On Tue, Jul 14, 2020 at 10:30 AM <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:

As you will be aware the North York Moors National Park Authority office is
closed. As a result of staff no longer having access to printers and post,
regrettably the Authority has had to temporarily suspend neighbour consultation
letters. As your Parish/Town Council/Meeting may wish to display the attached
site notice in your Parish notice board and/or send to any relevant person locally
you consider may be affected by the proposal, we have provided a copy for your
usage.

You have received this email from North York Moors National Park Authority
(Planning Service) in relation to a planning matter at The Old Vicarage, Bondgate,
Helmsley, .

The attached correspondence contains important information; please retain it for your
records.

If this is a consultation/re-consultation and you are set up with a log-in username and
password, please click the link http://tinyurl.com/z5qmn4j

In any correspondence, please quote the Authority reference number, which is included
in the attached letter.

If you are a statutory consultee and would like to use electronic correspondence via our
e-consultation site please contact the Planning Dept via email
at planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk who will be happy to set you up with a log-in
username and password..

If you cannot open the attachment you can download the following software free of
charge:

https://newholmcumdunsleyparishcouncil.files.wordpress.com/2019/11/internal-privacy-notice.pdf
https://newholmcumdunsleyparishcouncil.files.wordpress.com/2019/11/general-privacy-notice.pdf
mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
http://tinyurl.com/z5qmn4j
mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk



